
 

 

 

 
 

From: Stephanie Thornton 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

 Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:06:58 PM 

To whom it may concern: 

My name is Stephanie Thornton and I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the COVID 19 
vaccine on our Nevada students or any person for that matter. Please put my opposition in 
record. 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their Constitutionally guaranteed right to say "no" 
to drugs for any reason. It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a 
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines qualify as 
experimental). It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or her 
religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at publicly-funded schools. 
My children go to school for an education not for any medical. 
I am disgusted that our rights are trying to be taken away from me and my children. Our 
children have gotten the worst end of this, getting everything taken away from them from 
sports to graduation and here we go continuously teaching them to discriminate and separate 
the Vaccinated vs. unvaccinated. I think that should be left to the parents of the children. I am 
completely devastated about the choices being made in regards to MY CHILDREN. I birthed 
them, no one else. So back off our kids!! 

Sincerely, 
Stephanie Thornton 
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